
12/12/2023 

 

My follow up response as per my conversation with Elliott Russel in regard to #12. 

We will keep our mining slopes at a 3 to 1 slope so that there is minimal grading that will need to be 
done to achieve our finial reclamation slope. 

 

In response to #16 following my conversation with Elliott we will be using the Foothills Mix from the 
Teller/Park Conservation. 

 

Thank you 

Cathleen Van Egmond 

Van Egmond Stone Pit 

M1991080 


